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Yes! I can volunteer at the disco! 
Please note: You must have a valid Working with Children Check 

 
Please register your interest in being a parent helper on Qkr or email 

parentcommittee@jpps.vic.edu.au by Wednesday 14 March 2018. 

 

       Parent helpers are required for both sessions. Please specify which session you are available 

for, your name, contact number, child’s name, child’s class & your email address.   

 

You will be notified via email if you have been allocated to the volunteer roster. 

 

Friday 23 March 2018 

In the School Gym 

Entry $5 at the Door 
(refreshments provided) 

 

The Jells Park Parent Committee (JPPC) invite ALL Jells Park Primary students to a 

night of fun, laughter and non-stop dancing. 

 

2nd Session:  

Level Three – Level Six 

7.30pm – 9.00pm 

 

1st Session:  

Foundation – Level Two 

6.00pm – 7.15pm 

 

Important Event Information 

 Parents are to enter with their children via the main entrance to the School Gym 

 Children attending the 1st session must be picked up promptly at 7.15pm 

 Children attending the 2nd session will not be admitted until 7.30pm and must be picked up at 9.00pm 

 Pick up point – parents are to enter the Gym via the main door 

 Glow sticks are banned from the disco for safety reasons 

 Parents will not be able to stay (it is the children’s night) unless they are selected as a parent helper 

on the night 

 Children will not be permitted to leave the venue unaccompanied by an adult 

 The toilet area will be supervised at all times 

 Parental assistance is required on the night for both sessions (especially some Dads for the 2nd 

session) 

 Water and a jelly snake provided at break time to each student 

 

mailto:parentcommittee@jpps.vic.edu.au

